Submission No 833
Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016 Received 27 September 2016

Queensland Parliament
Inquiry Secretary
Parliament House
George Street,
Brisbane 4000

Dear Secretary

| wish to inform the Parliament that | am totally against decriminalizing Abortion,
| have been informed that annually approximately 10,000 abortions occur, with
existing legislation, which is a sad situation.

Providing assistance by the Government and other Charitable
Institutions to the needy would be better than the taking of life.

| vehemently oppose the proposed Amendment Bill (Health
Abortion Law Reform) to be considered on the 6 October by members of
Parliament
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